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PUBLIC NOTICE 
CARLTON URBAN RENEWAL AGENCY ANNUAL REPORT 

FISCAL YEAR 2022-23 
 
The Carlton Urban Renewal Agency published the FY2022-23 annual report, which is on file and 
available to all interested persons at Carlton City Hall, 945 W Grant St. Carlton, OR 97111, and 
the city’s website at https://www.ci.carlton.or.us/finance/page/carlton-urban-renewal-agency. Please 
note this is a notice only and not part of the official annual report. 
 
In FY22-23, the Agency received $249,080 in revenue from tax increments. Expenditures were 
$330,739. The estimated tax revenues for FY23-24 are $260,590. The FY23-24 budget includes 
$607,477 in resources and requirements. The estimated impact of the urban renewal plan on the 
tax collections for the preceding year for all taxing districts is shown in the table below. 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Posted: 01/02/2024 (City website, Nextdoor, Post Office, Ladd Park Kiosk)  
Publish Date: 01/05/2024 & 01/15/2024 (News-Register) – 2 consecutive weeks within the reporting year before March 
1st 

Carlton Urban Renewal Plan 
 

2022-23 Tax Year 
Taxing District Impact 
Chemeketa Community College $    11,148.17 
Chemeketa Regional Library $      1,450.17 
New Carlton Fire $    18,693.57 
City of Carlton $    89,275.97 
Willamette Regional ESD $      5,279.52 
Yamhill County $    45,929.54 
Yamhill County Extension 

 
$        793.06 

Yamhill County Soil & Water $        611.79 
Yamhill-Carlton SD #1 $   85,197.37 

Grand Total $258,379.16 

Please Post until 01/16/2024 
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